From:

vmhulsey@bellsouth.net

To:

<u>Clerk</u>

Subject:

Support for the Solar Project at the Government Center

Date:

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 9:28:40 AM

Dear Clerk: Please forward this message to each of the Commissioners:

We hope you will, and urge you to, approve the grant submission for the solar installation at the Government Center. We think the government center property is the perfect place for this worthwhile project and installation. Thank you.

Bill Bawyer and Michele Hulsep

Bill Sawyer and Michele Hulsey 10836 E. Fort Rd. Suttons Bay, MI 49682 phone: 502-417-6954 vmhulsey@bellsouth.net